“The House of Representatives has been too quick to pass major legislation without providing adequate review time.  The stimulus passed providing millions in bonuses to CEO’s of bailed out institutions and a 300 page amendment was inserted in the cap and trade bill hours before floor consideration.  It is the responsibility of elected officials to know what is in the legislation we are voting on and how it impacts our constituents and the country.  Allowing a 72 hour review period for legislation and bringing sunlight into the legislative process should be something all members of Congress can embrace.  If the legislation under consideration is good for our country then a 72 hour review period should not impact its ability to pass,” said Heller.  

